
Expedition to Germany for Cesaris’ students  

Cesaris went to Herford 

Comenius new workshop: cooking! 

 

Herford. A new exciting adventure for students of the Comenius project was held in 

Herford, in the cold Germany. The guys, who left last 9th of March, had the 

opportunity to attend a photography lesson held by a well known local photographer. 

Students were welcomed by German host families and with them they spent 5 days 

the Deutsch-style (sleeping in typical German houses and, above all, eating German 

food). On the first day the Italians spent a lazy day with their hosts. The second was 

very lively for all the participants: we visited the Museum of Essen which is 2 hours 

from Herford by bus. There, early in the morning, the group was accompanied by a 

guide to visit the various areas of the structure, which also provided historical 

information on the mine, on its owners and workers. After lunch (sausages and curry 

in the mine’s canteen), the students and their teachers visited the Museum of Works 

and German history. The next morning the company attended a photography lesson, 

after which students had been experimenting new techniques for some time. Later all 

the students took part in a treasure hunt throughout the building, during which they 

had the opportunity to visit the Wilhelm Normann Kolleg and explain their works. In 

the afternoon groups of 4 to 6 students were formed, and each of them was given 

the task of cooking a traditional German dinner. Then, armed with cameras and ready 

to document the cooking workshop, they went to the supermarket to buy what they 

needed for dinner. Once at home, the new “Master Chefs” cooked and ate with their 

cameras flashing around. The next morning, the results of the dinner were shown 

through a PowerPoint presentation. The Group was accompanied by an Art teacher to 

visit the town of Herford, with a final stop at the municipality where they were 

welcomed by the President of the Province, who had a conversation with the Italian 

and French students about their places of origin. After lunch at the City Hall, the 

group disbanded and everyone prepared for the last evening in Germany. The next 

morning, at Herford, the guys were greeted and the Italian group left for 

Düsseldorf, where they had the opportunity to visit the city centre before taking the 

plane to Italy. An exciting learning experience, which helped to broaden our horizons 

and to watch the world from a different perspective. 
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